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ISSUE  2 VOLUME 17 

 

40 to Phoenix Coming up!  
Spaghetti Bingo this Month 

GWRRA, Region B,  Maryland District 

Chapter: Maryland óLò Easton MD. 

ñEastern Shore Road Ridersò 

We Meet the Second Sunday of the Month 

Location: Dennyôs in Easton, MD. 

Time: Breakfast 8:00 AM 

GWRRA Motto 

Friends For Fun Safety an KnowleedgeFriends For Fun Safety an KnowleedgeFriends For Fun Safety an Knowleedge   

 

 

Feb 2017 

 

    
Our Officers are: 

Chapter Director: Jeff McCarter, mccarter@4-shore.net, 410-251-6882 
 
Asst. Chapter Director/ MEC : Ken Groves, kfgroves@comcast.net, 410-507-0949 
 
Treasure: Paulette Horton, paulette226@gmail.com, 443-786-2777 
 
Rider Educator:  Danny Horton, candyorange18@gmail.com, 443-786-0074 
 
Newsletter  : Ken Groves/Danny Horton 
 
Web Design: Danny Horton 

Its our 40th Anniversary for GWRRA 

this year-come out and support your  

local Chapters !!! 
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Message from our New Chapter Director Jeff  

 

 Like all things in life good communication makes things better, and 

in general run smoother. Itôs been a challenge to ñget the word outò 

quickly, especially at the last minute, and we have a solution. We are de-

ploying a texting service that is completely voluntary. It works on any 

phone that can receive text. You can join or remove yourself at any time. 

We promise only to send out reminders of gatherings and events, notices 

of any last-minute events, and of course any cancellations. Ken and I will 

be sending the text, comments welcome. 

 You can NOT reply to these texts. This system by design cannot be-

come an endless text stream of members replying to the group such as a 

group text does. It is one way only. 

 To join, send a text to the number 84483  

 In the message field type: joinmdl 
That is a lower-case L at the end, not a number one. 

 If successful, you will receive a reply text from GWRRA MD-L con-

firmation message with a note about the service which is called ñrained 

outò. You are set to go. 

  

Please note the upcoming ARC and TRC, they are filling up fast. Sign up 

quickly if you wish to attend. 
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Message from your ACD/MEC  Ken   

February is here and itôs get-

ting closer to warm weather-HAA OK maybe.  

Hilton and I are planning on riding with the 

40 to Phoenix group again this year.  Defi-

nitely a special ride this year due to the 40th 

Anniversary of GWRRA.  Headquarters says 

theyôre planning a nice gift for us all.  Doing 

the ride is always pretty nice if you ask me.  

You meet the nicest people on a Goldwing, 

more so on this long of a ride. We will proba-

bly meet up with the whole group in Texas or 

Oklahoma .  Part of the group will continue 

on to San Diego then a short hop across the 

border to Mexico.  

There is a very good article in the Wing World magazine. And yes Hilton 

and I are in the group picture all the way in the back right corner.   

We try to post pictures on Facebook along the way so be sure to watch for 

us! 

This also helps our Chapter by giving us points towards Chapter of the 

Year!  Safe Riding!  
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At Ruby Falls TN    

Winslow AZ Famous Corner 

Palo Duro Park Amarillro 

TX  

Hilton and I rode to Chattanooga 

first then to The Jack Daniels Distill-

ery in TN then on to Little Rock and 

we visited  Bill Clintons Presidential 

Library. Then we made a short stop 

at Ft Smith before meeting the whole 

group in Oklahoma.   
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The arrival of cold weather doesnõt mean the depar-
ture of  the desire to ride. Many motorcyclists in cooler 

climates refuse to retire their favorite motorcycle or 
scooter to the storage shed ð and, thanks to todayõs 
broad range of gear choices, itõs entirely possible to 
enjoy two wheels right into the winter months. Here 

are ten tips from the experts at  Nationwide Insur-
ance  if  you ð and your bike ð are on the road when 

temperatures dip.  
 

Next Page Please!  

Message from 

your Rider 

Educator 
 



6 

      

OK, we all know whatôs coming, but just because winter is approaching doesnôt mean that you should give up on riding. Hereôs 

a few tips from Nationwide Insurance that can help keep you in the saddle all year ôround. 

ï Get Layered. Layering will keep you insulated and warm. Start with a light base layer thatôs breathable ï microfiber 

is a good choice. Your base layer should trap warm air next to your skin and wick away sweat. Make sure your top 

layer is made of tough, windproof material, such as leather or nylon. Be sure layering clothing hasnôt restricted the 

movement you need to ride safely. 

ï Trap Body Heat. Keeping your hands and head warm is crucial ï most body heat escapes there. To seal the gap be-

tween jacket and gloves, invest in gauntlet-style gloves. Consider wearing a silk or microfiber layer under your gloves 

as well. In addition, invest in a neck warmer or balaclava to prevent cold air from entering your helmet. 

ï Donôt Get Foggy. Visor fogging can cause hazardous visibility problems during cold weather. Wear a half-mask in-

side your helmet over a wind-proof balaclava. This combo allows your breath to escape without causing condensation 

inside the visor. 

ï Ride on Down Electric Avenue. Longer trips often require additional protection, such as electric vests and gloves. 

These accessories use your bikeôs electrical system to provide heat. A vest, electric or regular, is essential to keeping 

the torso warm. A warm torso prevents frostbite by allowing the heart to focus on pumping blood to the hands and feet. 

Or, spring for the heated grip option available on many touring bikes. 

ï Watch the Voltage. Be sure your alternator can handle the addition of electric accessories, such as heated vests and 

gloves. Check your ownerôs manual to find out how much wattage your alternator generates and how much of that watt-

age is used to run lights and other electrical components. Then, subtract the wattage the electric gear needs to be sure 

you have the power necessary, and some to spare, when running the accessories. 

ï Get Streamlined. Direct chilly air away from your body by adding a functional, not just cosmetic, fairing. Your 

height and torso length will dictate the proper height of the fairing ï if a stock product doesnôt dispel the airflow cor-

rectly, have a fairing custom cut. 

ï Donôt Get Fooled. Hypothermia is insidious. If you ignore early symptoms, like uncontrolled shivering and numb 

fingers or toes, slow reaction times or fuzzy thinking, you could get into trouble, fast. Wind chill adds to the danger, so 

make sure you stop frequently, enjoy a hot beverage and allow your body to warm up. 

ï Practice Tire Smarts. If you fit sticky race-type tires in the summer, be sure to switch back to ordinary street tires 

during colder months. They develop grip at lower temperatures and reach effective operating temperatures much more 

quickly. 

ï Put Your Oil on a Diet. Using thinner oil during the cold months will improve your bikeôs performance, especially 

during start-up, but check your ownerôs manual for recommendations. Some manufacturers recommend only one weight 

of oil, no matter what the temperature. 

ï Rev Up Your Insurance I.Q. Make sure your insurance policy allows for year-round riding. Many insurance premi-

ums for motorcycles are based on an annual term that already takes into consideration the variances in use throughout 

the year. Accordingly, a discount for limited use off-season is already reflected in your annual costs. However, if your 

policy requires your bike be laid up during certain months, you may not be as protected as you think. 
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Birthday and Anniversary greetings 

to all those celebrating this month  

and Next  

Matt VanDriessch  Jan 18  Just a little late 

 

No Birthdays for Feb  

    

                                                                                   Maryland Chapter L 
 

                                      Coming UP  

June 3-4 ,2017 our Chapter Fund Raiser at Rock Hall MD. 

                                Riders will be needed 

If you would like to receive a B-Day or Anniv. card please send me your dates(no year ) just Mo & Day. 

There are quite a few that havenôt put their B-Dates in your files, so please email me at 

Kfgroves@comcast.net 
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Saturday Feb 18th 4:30 ï8:30 Chapter H ï20th Annual Spaghetti Dinner & Bingo  

Mt Ararat Masonic Lodge -136 E. Gordon St, Bel Air, MD  

See Flyer for more details.  Always lots of Fun!!  

ðððððððððððð- 

Sunday March 12th District Bowl A Thon 11am  in Glen Burnie  

More details to Follow  

 

This is also a fun outing!   

ððððððððð- 

         Calendar for February-March 

                                                                                                              

Maryland District Chapter Meetings-Time and Places 
 

Chapter B 3rd Saturday 8-11  Golden Corral 1001 Shoppers Way, Largo, MD  

 

Chapter C 2nd Sunday 8-11 Golden Corral, 6701 Chesapeake Center Dr. Glen Burnie, MD 

 

Chapter F 2nd Saturday 8-11 Golden Corral, 17635 Valley Mall Rd, Hagerstown, MD  

 

Chapter H 4rd Sunday 8-12 Golden Corral, 706 South Philadelphia Blvd, Aberdeen, MD  

 

Chapter I 1st Sunday 9-12 Wicomico Shores Golf Course, Aviation Yacht Club Rd,      

            Mechanicsville Rd, MD 

Chapter J 3rd Sunday 8-12 Bob Evans, 4308 NW Crain Hwy, Bowie, MD  

 

Chapter L 2nd Sunday 8-10 Dennyôs Easton, 8493 Ocean Gateway (Rt50) Easton, MD                                                         

Hurry and sign up for the Spaghetti Dinner and Bingo-Its 

just around the corner !  See the Flyer last page. 
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